Schopieray, Christine

From: DeWitt, Sarah

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 9:48 AM
To: Schopieray, Christine

Subject: FW: Stepping down

Hi Christine,

Sorry | just missed your call! Does this work? Or does she need to resend directly to the Clerk’s office? She sent this to
the Market Commission.

Sarah

Sarah DeWitt | Farmers Market Manager | City of Ann Arbor | 734.794.6000 ext. 42575
"Together, we enrich life by cultivating exceptional experiences.”
http://www.a2qgov.org/market | http://www.facebook.com/a2market

Market Hours | Jan-Apr Saturday 8am-3pm | May-Dec Saturday & Wednésday 7am-3pm

From: jilliansweetman@gmail.com [mailto:jilliansweetman@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Jill Sweetman fjiu Lééa
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2017 4:51 PM

To: Public Market Advisory Commission <PMAC@a2gov.org>

Subject: Stepping down

Hi All,

After a lot of thought, I am officially stepping down from the market commission. While I would very much
like to see the building project to its completion, we are expecting our first child this April, building a house,
and still farming full time.

I still plan to be involved and come to meetings when able. It has been a great experience to serve with you
these last 67 years.

Jill



